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NEWS 
We had a wonderful week J 

 
Have a safe Trick-or-Treating night! 

We have implemented using Signup Genius 
for our Fall conferences.  You should have 

received an email to your primary email 
account that you shared with our school at 
registration.  Please let me know if you did 

not receive an email. 
 

Guided Reading books were sent home.  
Please remember to fill out the form and 
return everything the next school day.  If 
you need an extra day that is fine as well. 

 
We had a GREAT Halloween  parade!!!! 

This Week We Read: 
Listen, Listen 

A Day with the Firefighters 

There was an Old Lady Who Was Not 
Afraid of Anything 

Happy Halloween 
We read the following in our Student Readers: 

Aa and I Like Aa 

 

 

 

 
 

3.7-Problem Solving-Look for a Pattern 
Topic 3 Review 
Topic 3 Test 

We began using IXL on our iPads.  All of 
your child’s sign-in information was home.  

 

 
Have a GREAT weekend! 

We introduced Go Noodle for our daily 
movement time. 

www.gonoodle.com 

Language Arts 
We introduced Andy Apple and learned 

his special Aa song.  We practiced 
correctly forming the uppercase and 

lowercase Aa. 
We learned the word-see 

 
We made an entry in our Kid Writing 

Journals. 
 

We watched a Nearpod about fire 
safety and completed a fire safety 

sheet. 
 

The AM had the opportunity to have the 
8th Graders read a story to us from the 

Middle School through appear.in. We 
hope to have the chance for the PM in 

the future. 
 

	

    King and Queen 
   AM         PM 

      Ben                  Christian 
      Kylie                    Olivia 

Math 


